
January 3, 2019 

Re: Open Building Permits 

If you currently have an open building permit on your property, it is your responsibility to 
ensure that all building permits receive a positive final inspection in order for the Town to 
consider the file closed. 

The Building Code Act, section 8, subsection 8(10), sentence (c) states that, subject to 
section 25, the chief building official may revoke a permit issued under this Act, if 
construction or demolition of the building is, in the opinion of the chief building official, 
substantially suspended or discontinued for a period of more than one year. 

If you have completed your project and would like to request a final building inspection, 
feel free to send an email to: 

buildinginspectionrequest@erin.ca 

Thank you, 

Paul Evans, CBCO 
Chief Building Official 
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